SCHOOL NOTES

The Eighth Grade girls had their first lesson in cooking last week.

Mr. Edwards, State High School Inspector, visited us this week. He reports that the school is in excellent condition and was well pleased with the work being done.

On Thursday and Friday of last week the first monthly tests were held, reports will be issued this week.

Lyle Judge has been absent from school the past week.

The first open meeting of the Literary Society was held Friday evening. The program was excellently rendered. We are very sorry that so few visitors were present and hope that next time more will come and enjoy the evening's with us. The following is the program:

My Little Grey Home in the West ... Glee Club

Critic Grammar Girls